4 - The School on Frederick Road
[bookmark: _GoBack]4-1 The new Catonsville High School on Frederick Road was completed in 1910. The cost of the building was $40,000, with the community contributing $10,000 of the total.
4-2 Elementary school students were photographed with their teacher in the 1940’s.
4-3 Remus Adams, an African-American blacksmith, owned and operated this blacksmith shop at 615 Frederick Road.  The three-acre lot was purchased in 1907 and the building torn down for the construction of Catonsville High School in 1909.
4-4 The community dedicated this new Catonsville School on April 29, 1910.
4-5 The sophomore class stood in front of Catonsville School for a 1919 June Bug yearbook photograph.
4-6  The final 5th grade class filled the auditorium at the Catonsville Elementary School on Frederick Road (2015-2016).
4-7 When it opened in 1910, the Catonsville School had students in grades 1 through 10.  There were 14 classrooms, an auditorium, library, a cooking and sewing room, a manual training room, a science laboratory and restrooms.  The building had modern heating and ventilation.  After several years, the building on Frederick Road became overcrowded and a new high school was built on Bloomsbury Avenue in 1925.  The high school students moved into the new building and the building on Frederick Road became Catonsville Elementary School.  Over the years Catonsville Elementary was improved with the addition of more classrooms, a cafeteria, and gymnasium.
